
SAPC e-Note: RESPONSIBLE PHARMACISTS WEBINAR

Dear Responsible Pharmacist,
 
SAPC e-Note: RESPONSIBLE PHARMACISTS WEBINAR
 
The SAPC will host a webinar for Responsible Pharmacists in manufacturing and wholesale
pharmacies on Wednesday, 09 July 2025, at 09H00. The webinar will address the following:

1. Removal of pharmacies from the registers of Council;
2. Work-Based Learning sites for Bachelor of Pharmacy students;
3. Renewal of registration/recording of pharmacy licence; and
4. Inspection of pharmacies.

The webinar will be held via Microsoft Teams and will be streamed to the OfficialSAPC YouTube
Channel. Join the webinar on Wednesday, 09 July 2025 at 9am through any of the following
details:

1. Microsoft Teams: http://bit.ly/44umNu0
2. YouTube: https://bit.ly/SAPClive

Yours sincerely, 
 
VM Tlala
Registrar/CEO 
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